
Please support this bill requiring research labs to release dogs and cats 
no longer needed for tests to rescues and shelters to be adopted into 
loving homes. 
 
This law would also address a federal law deficiency by facilitating an 
open relationship between research labs and non-profit animal 
adoption and rescue organizations.   
 
Let Oregon join with NY, CA, and CN and several other states in 
passing similar humane legislation. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention. 
 
Jeannie Peterson 
Creswell, OR 
 


